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Comments: Please deny the Stibnite cyanide vat leach gold mine at the Frank- Church River of No Return

Wilderness. This reopening of the mine will also impact the South Fork of  the Salmon River. Thus endangering

the salmon, steelhead, and bull trout fish populations. Instead, you need to require Perpetua to cleanup the

existing mine sites. Deny this project. 


